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GOLDEN FELLOWSHIP CLUB 

MONTHLY MEETINGS TO RESUME 
BEGINNING THURSDAY, JUNE 3, 2021  -  6:00 PM     

FLC DINING ROOM 
For further information, please  

contact Rachel Bible at 710-9106 (Cell). 

ALL SUNDAY 
SCHOOL CLASSES 

TO RESUME ON  
SUNDAY, JUNE 6, 
2021 AT 9:15 AM 

VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL 
Sunday, June 13—Thursday, 

June 17, 2021 
6:00– 8:40 p.m. each night 

 
SPECIAL VBS DAY OF PRAYER 

SUNDAY, June 6, 2021 



Music Ministry Notes 

MEDIA & SOUND  

SCHEDULE 

1.  Wednesday, June 2  -   

    5:30 PM  -   Orchestra Rehearsal 

     7:30 PM  -  Adult Choir Rehearsal 

          8:30 PM  -  Male Quartet Rehearsal 

 

2.  Sunday, June 6  -   

   8:30 AM  - Orchestra Rehearsal 

        9:05 AM  -  Male Quartet Rehearsal  

      10:15 AM  -  Adult Choir Rehearsal (Choir Room)  

      10:30 AM  -  Worship (Live & On-Line—YouTube) 

       

3.  Wednesday, June 9 - 

        5:30 PM  -   Brass Ensemble Rehearsal 

       7:30 AM  -  Adult Choir Rehearsal 

                                              

4.  Sunday, June 13  -   

     8:45 AM  - Music Ministry Rehearsals 

     10:30 AM  -  Worship 

                                                        
5.  Wedmesday, June 16  -    

   NO MUSIC MINISTRY REHEARSALS (VBS)   
        

6.  Sunday, June 20 (Father’s Day)  -   

    8:15 AM  -  WorshipTeam Rehearsal                                                      

       10:30 AM  -  Worship 

          

7. Wednesday, June 23  - 

   7:30 PM  -  WorshipTeam Rehearsal 

   10:30 AM  -  Worship 

 

8.  Sunday, June 27  -  

   8:30 AM  -  WorshipTeam Rehearsal 

       10:30 AM  -  Worship 

 

9. Wednesday, June 30  - 

   5:30 PM  - Brass Ensemble Rehearsal 

       7:30 AM - Adult Choir Rehearsal  

 

10. Sunday, July 4  - 

    8:00 AM  -  Brass Ensemble Rehearsal 

         8:45 AM   -  Adult Choir Rehearsal 

       10:30 AM  -  Worship 

- Ray Conway, Minister of Worship 

REHEARSAL SCHEDULE 

1.  Sunday, May 30, 2021 
   Media:    Tracy Tichenor 
      Sound:  Jeremy Tichenor (WT) 
 
2. Sunday, June 6, 2021  - 
   Media:  Tracy Tichenor 
     Sound:  Jeremy Tichenor (ORCH/AC) 
 
3.  Sunday, June 13, 2021  -     
      Media:  Christi Mason 
      Sound:  Joe Rukat (/INSTR SOLO/AC) 
      
4. Sunday, June 20, 2021  -  
     Media:  Tracy Tichenor 
      Sound:  Jeremy Tichenor (WT) 
  
5. Sunday, June 27, 2021  - 
      Media:  Jon Haney 
      Sound:  Mike Oakley (WT) 

“SON”FLOWER CLOTHES CLOSET NEWS 

CLOTHES ARE AVAILABLE FOR  
FAMILIES IN NEED 

AT 301 SOUTH LAUREL STREET,  
WALHALLA, SC  29691 

 
    MASKS WILL BE REQUIRED 

 
Attn:  Mrs. Tracy Tichenor,  

 Tel: 710-9626 
 E-Mail:  jttich96@gmail.com 

 
     OPEN ON MONDAY AND TUESDAY  -  

10:00 AM UNTIL 1:00 PM  
 

   TOTALS CLIENTS SERVED IN MAY 2021   
   

        Total Clients  -  45 
    Total Number of Family Members   -  142 

     Clints Under Age 18  -  70 
      Clints Over Age 60   -  25  



 Student Ministries 
- Lauren Beddingfield, Director of Student Ministries 

Hello CSBC! 
 
Can you believe summer is almost here? I can! I LOVE summer! Summer means fun and 
special times with my family and friends. Lake days, beach days, water park days. It 
means ice cream is on sale and all over the county, little snow cone stands pop up every-
where. But one of my favorite things about summer is VACATION BIBLE SCHOOL! This 
year, our theme is “Concrete and Cranes: Building a Strong Foundation”. VBS is always an 
incredible time of year! If you haven’t signed your child or grandchild up for VBS 2021, 
which will be held on June 13-17, please do so on our website: 
www.collegestreetbaptist.org 
 
Other events happening this summer that YOU can also be praying for:  
 
Volunteer Meeting for VBS 2021: Saturday June 12, 2021 
 
VBS 2021: June 13-17, 6:00—8:40 p.m. each night 
 
Our Youth will be on a retreat in Pigeon Forge, TN June 21-23. 
 
KidSalt Camp: July 12-15 
 
I also wanted to thank you for your support of our Youth BBQ and Car Wash! Because of 
your donations and involvement, we raised over $2100.00! THANK YOU! THANK YOU! 
THANK YOU! 
 
Looking forward to an incredible summer CSBC! Want to get involved? See me.! 
 
 
 
~Lauren 

 

    We are so happy to welcome into our church family Jerry & Becky Dyar of 285 
LeCroy Road, Walhalla, SC  29691 Tel:  864-202-3740.  Gary Barker will serve as 
their family deacon for the remainder of 2020-2021. 
    We are also happy to welcome into our church family Angela & Tim Long of 401 
Berry Lane, West Union, SC  29696 Tel:  864-967-7149.  Chad Mason will serve as 
their family deacon for the remainder of 2020-2021. 
    Please remember each of these family members in your prayers as they serve 
beside us in sharing Christ with all those in our church and community.  May God’s 
blessings be with each of you!  

http://www.collegestreetbaptist.org


“May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace as you trust in him, 
so that you may overflow with hope by the power of the Holy Spirit.” 

Romans 15:13 

FOOD PANTRY MONTHLY INFORMATION 
Month of May 2021 

 
Total number of households served:                                                      67 
Total number of people in the families served:            117 
Total number of seniors (60+) served at your pantry:                                    26 
Total number of adults 19—64 served at your pantry:     75  
Total number of children (under 18) served at your pantry:                                  16 

THANK YOU NOTE 

Dear College Street Baptist Church Family, 
 
    What a bountiful blessing you have been to me and my family. Thank each of 
you for sharing in the Special Appreciation Ice Cream Fellowship on Sunday night, 
May 23rd in honor of my retirement in the Family Life Center.  The cards, gifts, ice 
cream, delicious desserts and kind words meant so very much! I will treasure this 
night as a wonderful memory forever.   
    After 19.5 years, we have shared so much:  happiness, hugs, encouragements, 
words of wisdom and so many other things that are too numerous to list. I enjoyed all 
the years I was blessed and humbled to serve with each of you in the House of Our 
Lord.   
    Please continue to keep Jolene and me in your prayers and your hearts each 
day.  My prayer is that I may continue to serve our church family in smaller ways  
during my retirement.  May God’s blessings be with each of you. 
 

I’ll Love You All Forever, 
 

Gordon Corbett , 

UPDATED ADDRESS 
 

Mr. & Mrs. Rhett (Helen McCall) Frady 
1602 Banchory Circle 
Walhalla, SC  29691 

E-Mail:  helenfrady1946@gmail.com 


